EXHIBIT D

The following notice was sent via bill message to affected customers beginning in their March bills.  
Effective April 1, 2009, AT&T will begin to assess the Ohio Telecommunications Relay Surcharge in the amount of $.026 per line. This fee recovers AT&T’s required contribution to the Ohio Telephone Relay Surcharge. It will be modified, as needed, to stay consistent with any required changes in fund contributions.  The fee will be titled "Telephone Relay Charge" on your invoice.

If you have any questions, please call the AT&T Customer Care Center at the toll-free billing inquiry number listed on your invoice or call your AT&T Sales Representative.
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